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Hi Everyone,   

 

The Summer holidays are here , let’s hope we 

continue to have some sunshine over the 

next 6 weeks, although maybe not as high 

temperatures as this last week. It has been a 

fantastic year , one where we finally 

managed to come together as a whole school 

for breaks and collective worship, and the 

children have once again outdone them-

selves with all their hard work, commitment 

and dedication to achieve their best and 

share the values that we hold dear in our 

school. We had some fantastic Key stage 2 

results, a colourful carnival, the return of our 

Summer Fair and whole building being 

knocked down- all in one term!  

 

I would like to thank you, their parents, for 

all the ongoing support you give your 

children and the school and together we will 

continue to give the children every 

opportunity to be the very best them they 

can be.  

 

We will have some new faces joining us in 

September all keen and ready to inspire our 

pupils. Miss Ind- Reception, Miss Fieldhouse-

Y1, Miss Hoo –Y5 and Mr Simmonds-Y6. Mrs 

Price, Mrs Nizamis, Mrs Fox and Mrs Clay, as 

well as all our hardworking support staff will 

also return next year. Miss Tsang and Miss 

Bennett will both be off celebrating and 

living out the joy of parenthood and we will 

be welcoming them both back at some point 

through the year.  

 

From all the staff at St. 

Clement’s, we would like to 

wish you a safe, peaceful and 

relaxing summer break and we 

look forward to welcoming you 

back in September.  
 

Miss Shryane - Head Teacher 

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist 

21st July 2022 

 Humility     Our values focus this half term is 

First Day Back: Thurs 8th Sept (normal time) 

Article 42: Everyone must 

know children's rights 
 

Governments should actively 

tell children and adults 

about this Convention so 

that everyone knows about 

children’s rights. 

Contacts & Helplines 

CrimeStoppers: 0800 555 111  
100% anonymous 

 

Childline: 0800 1111 
 

Nechells P.O.D: 0121 681 2173 

28 Oliver Street, Nechells B7 4NX 
 

free@last: 0121 327 5959 

49 Nechells Park Road 
 

Holford Drive Sports HUB 

0121 356 0622 

07375126909 
 

Samaritans: 

Freephone 116 123 - open 24 hours 

Birmingham and Solihull  
Women's Aid: 

0808 800 0028 

Ryland House, Bristol Street, B5 7AA 

info@bswaid.org 
 

Aston and Nechells Food Bank 

07384 213621 or 0121 359 0801 

St Matthew's Church, 63 Wardlow 
Road, Nechells 

 

Birmingham Children's Trust: 

0121 303 1888 
 

Birmingham School Admissions: 

0121 303 1888 

Birmingham Homeless Team 

0121 303 1111 

Homeless Service B2 2RG 

housingoptions@birmingham.gov.uk 
 

Birmingham Healthy Minds: 

0800 953 0045 
 

 

Bloomsbury Hope Centre 

Bloomsbury St, Birmingham B7 5BX 

07986 872212 

 

111 - NHS Advice and Support 
 

101: Contact the Police to  
report a crime or concern 

 
We say goodbye to  Mrs Bibi , one of lunch 

Supervisors who has been with us from 2016. We 

wish her good luck with whatever comes next. 

Stuart Street 

Friday 22nd July 

Change to  
School End 

Time 
 

Don’t 
forget, 

starting in 
September  
school will 

finish at 
3:30pm 

 Safeguarding: Missing Children 
 
Sadly, young people going missing is on the increase. Regularly, we see social 
media platforms sharing information regarding a 'missing teen' or young adult. 
Many of these cases are to do with breakdowns within the family homes, 
breakdown in relationships, abuse, and criminal exploitation (County Lines).  
 
Information on how to report someone missing and further information regarding 
missing children can be found at https://missingpersons.police.uk/  
 
You can also contact your local policing team or 999 if the child is at risk of 
immediate danger.  

Article 41: Best law for 

children applies 
 

If the laws of a country 

protect children’s rights 

b e t t e r  t h a n  t h i s 

Convention, then those 

laws should be used.  



 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Below you will find our expectations for school uniform.  
This can also be found in the information booklet that was 
sent home with reports last week.   
 

You can purchase uniform from Trutex either in person or 
online.  In September you will also be able to purchase PE 
shirts from the school office, should you need to. 
 

Uniform: 

• Navy blue jumper or cardigan 

• Black or grey skirt or trousers 

• White polo shirt or shirt with tie (optional) 

• Blue and white check dress in summer 

• Black or grey tights or white socks 

• Black shoes NO TRAINERS 

• Headscarves must be one piece scarves in either plain 
navy, grey or black (white may be worn in summer) 

 

PE Kit: 

• Navy Blue Polo Shirt 

• Navy blue shorts or cycling shorts 

• Leggings 

• Navy blue or black tracksuit bottoms for winter 
(optional) 

• Plimsolls for indoor PE and trainers for outdoor if 
required 

  

Jewellery 

For health and safety purposes, the only jewellery allowed 
in school is small stud earrings, watches and jewellery of a 
religious purpose. No other jewellery should be worn and 
children will be asked to remove any jewellery and it will be 
handed back at the end of the day. 

 
We have made it to the end of the school 

year and it has been quite an end!  
 

We hope you enjoyed our Carnival and 
Summer Fair last week as much as we did.  

 

This week we got to enjoy the Year 6 
Performance and Graduation. There were 

a few tears shed by parents (and staff).   
 

Finally today we had our Goodbye 
Assembly for all those leaving us.  We wish 

them all the best in their new roles. 

First Day Back: Thurs 8th Sept (normal time) 


